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DATE: April 27, 2011 
 
TO:  The Honorable County Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Joseph J. Czarnezki, County Clerk 
 
SUBJECT: UNSIGNED FILE RETURNED 
 
 
 
  The County Executive has returned to my office, without his signature of 

approval, the following file: 
 
 
  File No. 11-179/11-227 – From the County Board Research Analyst, submitting 

the 2012 redistricting Plan Recommendations and a Resolution adopting a 
tentative redistricting plan of the County Board. 

 
  This resolution was adopted by a vote of 11 ayes – 7 noes at your meeting of 

April 21, 2011 and remains in full force and effect.  
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